M E M O R A N D U M

      TO:
ALL THIRD AND FOURTH YEAR STUDENTS

FROM:
John H. Walter, Jr., DPM, MS


Chairman and Professor


Department of Orthopedics 

 DATE:
April 23, 2004

      RE:
END OF SEMESTER REQUIREMENTS

_______________________________________________________________________


Please be advised that 10 Biomechanical Exam forms are REQUIRED when submitting your log sheet to the Department of Orthopedics as stated on your log sheet in addition to the other listed mandatory requirments.


Also, it is your responsibility to come in or call the department secretary,

Carmen Harris to check for any missing days from clinic.


Theses requirements must be fulfilled in order to receive a passing grade for Department of Orthopedics clinical rotations.


If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 215-625-5385.


Thank you.

